

Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high - celebrating difference - enriching community

29th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 3 and 4 Home Learning Club

The **last session for home learning club will be Thursday 7th July 2022**. There will be no more home learning club for this academic year. Your child has worked extremely hard and shown dedication to their learning. Their next teacher will be very impressed!

Yours faithfully,

Sue Brown Year 3 Learning Leader Michaela Cousins Year 4 Learning Leader